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November 15, 2018 
 
MEMO: 
TO: School Board Members 
  Superintendent Tim Wyrosdick 
RE:  Florida Safe Schools Assessment  
 
 
Attached you will find the 2018-19 Florida Safe Schools Assessment Report.  District 
Safety Committee members have been given the opportunity to provide input on the 
various sections that relate to their department and areas of responsibility.  We have 
completed the assessment and are now asking for your review and approval of the 
report. 
 
Should you have further questions, please call me at 393-9841. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

         
       Daniel Hahn 
       Director of Safety 
       Santa Rosa County 
       hahnd@santarosa.k12.fl.us 
       850-393-9841 


